
 
 
From: Vanessa Tantalo   
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To: Urquhart, Chandra <Chandra.Urquhart@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City of Brampton Rosalea Park Air Supported Structure Tennis Courts 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hi Chandra, 
 
I hope this find you well. First off, would you mind updating my email in your system to my 
work email  things get buried in my personal email between all the 
advertising. 
 
I would like to delegate at our next meeting regarding the Rosalea Park Air Supported 
Structure Tennis Courts currently under construction. I have a significant concern that 
these domes are not accessible given the correspondence with the city I've been privy to 
via one of my neighbours as well as the portable washroom trailer parked in front of the 
domes. To my knowledge (please correct me if I'm wrong), this did not get presented to the 
AAC and I've heard rumors (unconfirmed) that it did not go through the proper permitting 
process either.  
 
I would ask that the design of the domes be presented at our next meeting and that if the 
dome as built does not meet accessibility requirements, what is the action plan (including 
timeline and demonstration of budget approval)? I understand that Councilor Santos was 
highly involved in this and would ask that she also attend the meeting to speak to the 
decision making process.  
 
I would also appreciate a copy of the construction drawings so I can do my own 
accessibility review on the design and have it prepared for our next meeting. 
 
Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.  
 
Many thanks Chandra, 
 
Vanessa 
 
 


